
From: Biedermann, <Cynthia@DGS>
To: "Marvelli, Mia@DGS" <Mia.Marvelli@dgs.ca.gov>

"Benny, Katrina@DGS" <Katrina.Benny@dgs.ca.gov>
Date: 4/1/2016 1:57:16 PM

Subject: ICC Contracts

FYI- Casey with ICC called to say that they returned the contracts to Bruce Betts. They have a few questions for 
him but he’s out until Monday. According to Casey, Mark made a few changes but nothing that will affect the 
integrity of the contracts.
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